Dornie Community Shop Steering Group
Meeting 10 November 2021 
Present: Alison Jack (AJ), Lynne McSween, Fay Mackenzie, Alison Gill (AG), Jane Reynard, Michelle Baron, John MacDonald (JM), Christine Finlay, Matthew Baron (MB) 
Apologies: Karen MacRae
AG told the meeting that she had spoken to Peter’s sister yesterday who confirmed her wish to gift the shop to the community. Whilst this is great news, we still need the estate Executors to confirm the position.  In the meantime, notice has not yet been given to the Solicitors about giving up the existing lease of the shop (which currently runs until 2025).  AG confirmed that the store and gas compound were included in the lease. 
JM stressed the importance of applying for Stage 1 funding to cover the costs of building survey, solicitors costs etc, and the following actions were agreed:
· AJ to draw up a first draft of the Stage 1 application – MB to assist with this

· AJ to approach 3 solicitors for quotes for checking titles etc
· MB to approach 3 surveyors for quotes to do the building survey 

· AG will ask Ann if there is a site plan for the whole Dornie Shop site

· JM will provide a contact to help with setting up the legal named group for the building to be gifted to (he advised to steer away from solicitors/accountants for this specialist requirement)

Additional points were also discussed:

The Land Fund covers the costs of essential repairs etc (e.g. rewiring).  Future projects (e.g. developing a community garden) would have to be separate projects. 

Funding comes in as needed – so as soon as invoices need to be paid we can apply for those particular funds

JM will supply examples of completed business plans for information.

JM has contacted Sleat Shop who are happy to share their similar experiences with us

Next meeting: to be arranged in approx. 2-3 weeks’ time
